

Class 2 Newsletter May'20





A big 'Hello' from Mrs Shimmin and Mrs Jaques



Hi Class 2!

How are you all? We hope that you and your families are well and that you are still finding lots of super things to keep you busy whilst you are at home. The weeks are certainly whizzing by and we are both really missing you all, especially our Class 2 daily chats about life, the universe and just about everything! We do find so many fascinating topics to discuss, don't we? We will have so much to catch up on when the time comes!



It has been lovely to see the photographs of some of the super activities you have been doing at home over the past few weeks and we have been lucky enough to spot a few of you out and about to give you a wave or have a quick chat from a distance too. We also really enjoyed catching up with some of you and your parents on the telephone last week and wanted to let you know that we have now got another way of keeping in touch as well. Your parents will be receiving a letter from school that will contain our email addresses, so that if you would like to, you can now send some examples of work that you have been doing or photographs of fun activities that you have really enjoyed straight to us and we can have a look at them and send you a little comment back. Of course, you don't have to do this but it really would be great to keep in touch and we'd love to hear from you, even if you'd just like to write us a short letter to say 'hello'. 👋

We're still trying to keep fit and active during this time by walking our dogs, Bailey and Kite, they certainly remind us about sticking to a routine! Are you still finding fun ways to keep active when possible? We know that some of you are enjoying spending time in the garden or exploring on the beach and that others have had fun walking and cycling in the countryside; the weather really has been perfect for spending a little bit of time outdoors safely when you can. We don't know about you, but we are noticing a lot more about what is going on around us in nature at the moment, it has been lovely watching the trees come into leaf, spotting lambs in the fields, seeing how busy the bees are and stopping to listen to the birds sing so beautifully. What have you noticed? 👊

Hopefully it won't be too much longer before we can catch up properly but until then, keep staying safe at home as much as you can, keep washing your hands and most importantly, keep smiling and having fun!

Take care of yourselves and best wishes to you all.

Mrs Shimmin and Mrs Jaques 😬



PS Did you spot yourselves on our Vikings video?